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November 1, 2018 

Stacy J. Stelzriede 
Steve Bacchetti 
Moss Adams LLP 
8800 E. Raintree Drive, Suite 210 
Scottsdale, AZ. 85260 
Stacy.stelzriede@mossadams.com 
Stephen.Bacchetti@mossadams.com 

RE: Notice of Contract Award:  Construction and Bond Audit Consulting Services 

90-18-430-RFP 

Dear Stacy J. Stelzriede: 

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS) is 
pleased to inform you that Moss Adams LLP. has been recommended for a contract award for  
the Construction and Bond Audit Consulting Services. The award is contingent upon approval by 
internal MIHS Senior Management, successful negotiation of a formal contract and signature by 
the appropriate MIHS signatory authority.   

In accordance with the RFP Provisions, Section I, General Provisions, Paragraph 22, Insurance 
Provisions and Required Coverage, Term and Terminations, please submit to me by return email 
a current copy of your insurance certificate naming MIHS as additional insured as well as a 
completed copy of a W-9 by email to: Mary.Hammer@mihs.org. 

We look forward to working with you in the coming months. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Hammer, CPPB, CPPO 
Procurement Officer


